From: Peter Corner

Sent: 29 March 2021 15:07

To: Greenhalgh, Adam

Cc: Planning; Michael Eldred

Subject: Comments on 2020/5836/P - newly uploaded

Attachments: G2102-RP-01[52470] Eldred Geotechnics Report on BIA 26.3.21.pdf;

image010.png; image011l.png; image012.png; image013.jpg

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi Adam,

Thank you.

| have uploaded to the website the report on the BIA. However, as it takes a few days to appear, | am attaching a
copy for you and Campbell Reith.

| would be grateful if you and Campbell Reith take the comments into account in considering the application, in
requiring appropriate investigation where the BIA is lacking and if the application is allowed to proceed imposing

appropriate conditions as necessary.

Kind regards,
Peter

Peter Corner

From: Greenhalgh, Adam

Sent: 17 March 2021 12:34

Subject: RE: Comments on 2020/5836/P have been received by the council.
Hi Peter

That is all OK. | am not expecting to hear back from Campbell Reith until the end of this month so any more
comments can be considered at least until then.

I think we do appoint Campbell Reith to look at structural issues so neighbours don’t have to appoint their own
engineers.

Kind regards

Adam Greenhalgh
Planning Officer

Telephone:

flin]ELS’



The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our
systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in
our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with
COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

From: Peter Corne_

Sent: 17 March 20 :

To: Greenhalgh, Adam <Adam.Greenhalgh@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Comments on 2020/5836/P have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being uscd as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Greenhalgh

| thought | would give a quick update. | saw the missing appendices of the BIA were uploaded onto the website. The BIA with
appendices are being studied by the Eldred Geotechnics { Michael Eldred ) whom | have asked to check and report whether
what is proposed is safe. He should produce his comments and submit that to you or Campbell Reith or the website if that
remains open .

I am not clear from the website as to when the Michael Eldred comments can be uploaded given the previous omission of the
appendices. | will try arrange upload of the comments as soon as they are avaialable.

Kind regards
Peter Corner

Peter Corner



